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August 25, 2006
Dear Parents,

Our class will be involved in many activities this school year.  Some of these activities will include the use of technology.   We will be using the Internet in the classroom and in the computer lab.  I also plan to post our students’ work and photos on our class web page.  All of these activities will be closely monitored, and no last names will be used, however; I must have your permission to include your child in these activities.  Please check the following list in order to give your child permission to participate in these school activities.  

I hope you will use our web page often to keep up-to-date with class activities and to e-mail me your suggestions or comments.  

Thank you, Janice Gardner
http://www.geocities.com/nck12teacher539/GardnersGroupindex.html
___
Yes, you have permission to post my child’s work or photo on the class or school 
web sites, I understand no last names will be listed.

___
No, my child’s work and photo are not to be posted on the school or class web sites.

Parent Signature/ e-mail address /Comments------------------------------------------------------------

